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Thursday 20
th
 April 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

The time is fast approaching when our wonderful Y6 pupils will be leaving us to start the next 

stage in their education.  

With this in mind, I am arranging the Y6 Leavers’ trip to Lightwater Valley on Thursday 6
th
 July 

2023, departing from school at 9.30am and returning to school at approximately 3.30pm. The 

park is home to over 40 rides and attractions tailored to the U12s.  

As we will be there for the full day your child will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks. If 

you would like to order a school packed lunch please order with the school office on 01642 

676768 by Thursday 8th June. The children do not need to wear school uniform. Please bear 

in mind that children will need to wear appropriate clothing for the weather conditions. 

Children will need sun cream to apply throughout the day, weather dependant. Caps/hats 

would also be recommended in hot weather and a water bottle.  

The cost of the trip is £20 which should be paid as soon as possible using ParentPay. This covers 

the entrance fee and the cost of the coach. As this is a non-educational trip, all pupils wishing 

to go must pay the full amount.  

Children are permitted to bring spending money for the trip as Lightwater Valley has gift shops, 

photo booths and ice-cream vouchers and mini-golf at an extra cost.  However, it is the child’s 

responsibility to look after any extra money they bring.  

 

Yours sincerely  

Mr. Davies, Miss Williams and Mrs Nixon 
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